
 

 

 

 

 

6 May 2022 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Students,  

Firstly, thank you for all your help and support over the duration of your child’s time at NLS. This 

group of Year 13 students are ready to go into the world and make their mark. We are so proud of 

who they have become and what they have achieved, even before exams and results day. We are 

coming to the end of their era, and we wish them all the best with their bright futures. 

 

Year 13 last day 

On Friday next week, Year 13 will be sharing their last day with us before study leave. 

To celebrate the time students have been with us at NLS we will be marking this with the following: 

8:15-8:35 – Arrival & celebration breakfast 

8:50-10:50 – Period 1 & 2 lessons 

11:00-11:50 – Tutor parties 

11:50-13:00 – Final Assembly 

13:00-13:20 – Leavers’ day picture & ice creams 

13:20 – Students leave site 

The fancy dress theme chosen by the students is ‘characters’. These can be from 

books/films/plays/TV etc. Students have been asked to dress appropriately with their outfits as they 

are still on site during the school day. Anyone deemed inappropriately dressed at our discretion will 

be asked to go home and change. Please can you discuss this with your child in advance of the day. 

We look forward to sharing this last school day with them! 

 

Exams 

In addition to the letter last week, students will be given the exam instructions clearly in an assembly 

on Monday. Students are reminded during the exam period they can come in and get help from 

teachers during their scheduled lesson time, or work in the library, study room and common rooms 

if they would like. 

 

UCAS 

A reminder that students need to select their firm and insurance choice universities by Thursday  9 

June 2022. 
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Emails 

We ask that students continue to check their emails whilst on study leave to keep up to date and 

enable communications between the school and themselves. 

 

Prom 

Students have been sent a link to add themselves to a table plan. We will accommodate people as 

much as possible. If there is anyone who still has not signed up but wants to attend, please do that 

by noon on Tuesday 10 May.   

We also need payment by noon on Tuesday 10 May  to secure the place - Please go online to 

www.parentpay.com or contact Polly Stone, Finance Manager, on 01926 338711 ext 8437 if you 

have any queries. 

 

Results Day 

Thursday 18 August 2022 

Further information to follow regarding the details of the day. 

A few students and parents have asked about receiving results if students are unable to be present; 

the results will be emailed later in the day and a hard copy posted home. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Sixth Form team.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss R Hase 
Assistant Head Teacher - Head of Sixth Form 

http://www.parentpay.com/

